PennState
Extension

August 10, 2022

McCormick Chiropractic
83 W. Main Street
Elverson, PA 19520

Dear Friend of 4-H,

On behalf of the members of the Chester County 4-H Dairy program, thank you for your ad in our 4-H
Dairy catalog. The funds will be used this year to buy awards and ribbons, pay judges, and purchase

books and educational materials for the 4-H members.

We expect 46 dairy animals exhibited by 28 4-H members on August 12 at 4-H Dairy Round-Up at the
Romano 4-H Center in Honey Brook. Enclosed is a copy of this year's show booklet. Thank you for your

continued support of the 4-H Program in Chester County!

Sincerely,

Toni M. Stu itz Q
Extension 4-H Educator
Penn State Extension - Chester County Office

601 Westtown Road, Suite 370
West Chester, PA 19382

Phone: 610-696-3500
Email: tstuetz@psu.edu
Web: extension.psu.edu/chester




